
From: Cheri Cochran <electriccheri@earthlink.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 3:47 PM 
To: Council Members <CouncilMembers@brisbaneca.org> 
Subject: Pool fee increase 
  
Greetings, I am a regular member of the water aerobics class at your pool.  I have very much enjoyed 
the pool and the classes.  Your staff is very reliable and friendly and the class has been priced reasonably 
for having a teacher.   
  
I am not aware of how much you are thinking of raising the class.  However, there is a point at which 
time it could pose a problem.  I am a senior and the class is more than just a good time, which it also 
is.  it is pretty much a physical life saver for my joints.  I would encourage you to keep the fee as 
reasonable as possible so we all can continue to come there. 
  
Thank you, cheri 
  
  
Cheri Cochran ELECTRICAL CONTRACTOR #559746 
415 298 6484 
 


